

June 11, 2014

PC of Sayville Ellen Hathaway, President Ellenh32@verizon.net Delores Savitsky Djsav13@optonline.net

Dear Pilots,

This letter is to congratulate the Sayville High School Anchor Club as the recipient of the Outstanding Club Visibility Award at the Gold Level. Please share this wonderful news with the Anchor Club members.

The Sayville High School Anchor Club will be recognized to receive a certificate for this great honor at the 8:30 – 10:00 am General Session at convention in Chicago on Friday, July 4, 2014. Please let Bonnie Millirans (bonnie@pilothq.org) (478-477-1208 ext. 307) know who will be present at convention to receive this award certificate. Please designate someone to receive this award in the Anchor Club's honor, such as your Club President or District Governor and provide that information to Bonnie as well. It is important that we have your/their name in place for the convention script.

Again, congratulations for this outstanding accomplishment! We look forward to seeing you in Chicago!

In Pilot friendship and service,

Judy Langley

Judy Langley

Pilot International President